
 
 

AVX Corporation, One AVX Boulevard Fountain Inn, SC 29644-9039; Phone:  864-967-2150 
 

 

December 17, 2014 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued AVX Customer, 
 
 
 
 
This letter serves as formal notification that we are discontinuing the production of all TAW and 
TBW series according to the following schedule. With this notification, we will offer last time 
buy opportunities to support your needs but will not be able to supply any new orders after our 
current inventory has been depleted.  
 
Last time buy Conditions: 
 

 Date for last order acceptance for any additional manufacturing within the current 

inventory: May 31 2015 

 Date for last order acceptance to ship from stock available : December 31 2015 

 Date for last shipment: December 31 2015 

To best serve you, all inquiries and requests should be directed through the normal sales 
channels. 
We appreciate and value our business relationship and look forward to your continued interest 
in our products.  
 
For other questions, please kindly contact your local AVX Representative. 
Thank you for your continued support of AVX. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

K.S. Min 
Global Marketing Manager 
Tantalum division 
AVX Corporation 


